
 
 

Policy on School Uniform  
 

For everyone at St Anne’s, wearing the school uniform represents 
pride in our school and a sense of community. Children are expected 
to have respect for the uniform and to present themselves in a clean 
and tidy manner at school at all times.  
These expectations are outlined to children at the start of the year 
and they are reminded on a regular basis.  
 
The Uniform:  
The school uniform consists of:  
 Grey trousers / pinafore / skirt  
 White shirt and plain red tie 
 Navy v-neck jumper/ cardigan 
 Navy, white or grey socks/tights 
 Ordinary school shoes please (black)- Runners are not acceptable 

even if black . Boots may be worn if the weather is very cold.  
 A ‘Summer Uniform’ may be worn in the summer months (post 

Easter)- ie a white polo shirt, school jumper if needed and plain 
navy or grey shorts (not sports shorts)  

 Nail varnish and coloured tights are not permitted 
 
Tracksuit: 
 The school tracksuit may be ordered through K Sport- see flyer 

attached for details 
 White-soled or non-marking runners should be worn to help 

protect floor surfaces 
 



 
Wearing the Uniform:  
 The uniform should be worn every day except on PE day. 

Teachers will clarify the P.E. timetable for you in September. 
 If for any reason a child is not wearing full uniform he/she 

should have a note from his/her parents explaining why 
please. We depend entirely on parents’ co-operation in this 
matter. Thank you. 

 If children are taking part in extra-curricular activities or 
school matches, they should wear in their uniform (or tracksuit 
if PE day) and change for these events 

 Children who do not wear uniform on a regular basis, as 
expected, will be given a Uniform Notice from the class 
teacher/principal.   

 Children in the ASD unit/special class will wear school 
tracksuit on a daily basis 

Please contact the school if there is any difficulty in providing a 
uniform for your child.   
 
It is important that uniform and tracksuits are labelled with the 
child’s name as this assists greatly if items are mislaid.  
 


